
DOWNTOWN TRANSIT CENTER

The Transit Development Plan (TDP) will recommend strategies to provide reliable, 
sustainable, and equitable transit service throughout the Woodburn community. 

Transit Development Plan 

HOW WILL WE DEVELOP THE 
RECOMMENDATIONS?

HOW WILL COMMUNITY INPUT 
INFORM OUR ANALYSIS? 

WHAT’S THE SCHEDULE? LEARN MORE ABOUT THE PROJECT!

We will survey people riding the 
bus to understand how people 
are currently using transit, who 
isn’t riding transit and why, 
and what are the top priority 
improvements

Evaluate and design bus routes to match 
the way people travel in Woodburn today

Make it easier and faster for more people 
to use the bus for all types of trips - like 
work, school, or shopping

Create more opportunities to connect to 
regional destinations in Salem, Wilsonville, 
Canby and Portland

We will get input from the broader 
Woodburn community at local 
meetings and events

Fall 
2022

Winter
2022

Spring
2023

Summer
2023

QUESTIONS?
Kathleen McClaskey
City of Woodburn Project Manager
WTS Transit Manager
Kathleen.mcclaskey@ci.woodburn.or.us
(503)-982-5245

VISIT THE PROJECT 
WEBSITE FOR MORE 
INFORMATION!

SURVEYS AND DATA 
COLLECTION

STATE OF THE SYSTEM

SERVICE AND CAPITAL 
IMPROVEMENT OPTIONS

DRAFT AND FINAL TRANSIT 
DEVELOPMENT PLAN

http://www.woodburn-or.gov/tdp


